From:

To: DCAdmin
Subject: Planning application 2020/93308
Date: 21 October 2020 11:33:31

I wish to recommend that the above application goes ahead as this area is in need of further
retail outlets. There is only Sainsbury's from marsh to outline which is a very large area.

We do not need any further housing estates to be built
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